SPECIAL USE PERMIT MEETING

The Special Meeting of July 25, 1994 was called to order at 7:00 PM by Chairman
Hunter. Present in addition to Hunter were Jerry Austin, Terry Carleton, Joanne Strahm. .
James Totten, Manager, was also present. Jim Totten appointed recording secretary. Don
Krauss arrived at 7:02 PM. Peggy Mahaney arrived at 7:20 PM.

Don Zehnder was absent.

There were 6 people in the audience.

Discussion was held on Special Use Permit application #94-3 for a minor water body.

Public comments were concerns of ground contamination and fencing and the county
drain.

Motion by Carleton, supported by Strahm, to approve Special Use Permit #94-3
according to Chapter 1614 (Sec.15; pages 146-149) and to include a 5 foot high stockade
square wire fence. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Mahaney, supported by Austin, to adjourn at 7:29 PM. Motion carried 6-0.

James Totten, Recording Secretary
Planning Commission



